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Dear Adult Student: 
 
Welcome to the Medical Assistant Program at North Kern Vocational Training Center. NKVTC was 
established to provide quality Career-Technical Education in classes and programs which are challenging, 
relevant, and rigorous. NKVTC has a long tradition of serving the adult population of our community, and 
we’re glad that you chose to take a course that can prepare you for a career in the healthcare field.  
 
During the next six months, you will be challenged academically, physically and emotionally through your 
involvement in this program. We know that with a sincere effort and commitment, you can graduate with 
a new set of skills which can assist you in your future career goals. 
 
We wish you success in your endeavor to explore this career pathway and hope that you find your time 
here at NKVTC to be challenging and rewarding.  
 
Best of luck, 
 

 
Amy Bean 
Executive Director 
NKVTC 
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